
RFA Meeting Mins. from October 2015 
Meeting called to order at 1105 Hrs. 
Motion made and passed to give the treasurer $1000 for 
the new RFA membership book. 
Motion made and passed to increase stipend to treasurer 
to $150. 
President gave a brief summary report on the pension 
issue. 
Mike Skahill made brief comments on the use of Nomex 
hoods. The possibility of the hoods collecting 
carcagenitic materials after use. 
Treasurers report was presented and approved. 
Due to the success of the RFA picnic a motion was made 
and approved to donate $1000 to the DCFD Burn 
Foundation and $900 to the St. Michael's church. 
Vinnie Austin gave a report on the funerals and 
attendance by the RFA Honor Guard. 
Pension committee chairman Bill Mould gave a detailed 
report on the steps and planned acton to be taken to try 
and resolve this serious issue. Bill Mould and L-36 
President Ed Smith met with a Pension Rights group to 
see if they could be of any assistance. 
Butch Oliff reminded members that L-36 is conducting 
their annual Coats for Kids and would welcome any help or 
donations to the program. 
Jim Embry reminded everyone of the hours of the fire 
department museum. Monday thru Friday, 10;00 -3;00 
Tommy Keelan reminded members that he has the annual 
Christmas tree ornaments for sale. 



Meeting ended 12:12PM	


